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This proposed regulation will have an adverse effect on the health and safety of the NM workforce
by possibly causing over-hydration. If a worker drinks the recommended amount of water, the
workers will also require an electrolytic balance monitoring program. Most workers are not trained
in electrolyte monitoring programs and this could lead to excessive fluid intake causing many
adverse effects up to and including death. 


